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All current grantees who are listed on the HUD Grant Inventory Worksheet (GIW) and receive CoC Funds through the Annual NOFA will need to reapply in order to be consider for funds through the 2021 HUD NOFA. This process begins with the Renewal Project Letter of Intent. Please see attachments for the Renewal Project Letter of Intent, Due by 4:30pm on Wednesday June 16th.  

All new project proposals for CoC Funds through the Annual NOFA will need to apply to be considered for funds through the 2021 HUD NOFA. This process begins with the New Projects Letter of Intent. Please see attachment for the New Project Letter of Intent, Due by 4:30pm on Wednesday June 16th. 

At this time, it is anticipated that we will be eligible for bonus funds from HUD and have funds available for reallocation in the 2021 Annual NOFA. The amount of eligible funds is unknown at this time. We encourage new project proposals and invite new projects to reach out to the St. Louis County CoC Coordinator with questions before applying. 

The full HUD NOFA Application is pending and anticipated in mid-July. Please see the 2021 NOFA timeline for further details. 

Contact: 
Courtney Cochran, MSW/LGSW
cochranc@stlouiscountymn.gov
 218-725-5158

